Permanent Mission of the Lao PDR Permanent Mission of Ireland
to the United Nations Offices and other To the United Nations Offices and other
International Organizations at Geneva International Organisation at Geneva

Geneva, 29 March, 2012

Excellency,

As joint coordinators on clearance and risk reduction, Lao PDR and Ireland, have the
pleasure to send you an outline of our intended structure for the session of the CCM
Intersessional Meeting dealing with clearance and risk reduction. This session will
take place on Tuesday 17" April from 10.00 to 13.00.

In our role as Coordinators we would particularly welcome the input and participation
all delegations in the session which we will be jointly coordinating. The insights and
experiences gained by states, whether as affected states or as a provider of
assistance in clearance, would be an invaluable contribution to developing a better
understanding both of the scale of the challenge of clearance of cluster munition
remnants and of the different and innovative approaches being adopted to deal with
the challenge of cluster munition remnant clearance.

Lao PDR and Ireland hope that your delegation will be in a position to attend the
CCM Intersessional Meeting and to participate in and provide input to the session. In
the attached outline we have indicated some of the themes on which we would value
your input.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurance of our highest consideration.

/H At

Gerard Corr
Permanent Representative of Ireland

To:
States Parties to CCM, States Signatories and observer States, and other interested
Organizations



